
Hi Mary,

Following a phone call with Ms. Rode this afternoon she is requesting to speak at the August 9 PDCS
meeting on the renaming of John A. MacDonald Road as well.  Heather has some additional contact
information for follow-up.

Adam

Adam Tittemore | tel 306.975.3240
City Clerk
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis
adam.tittemore@saskatoon.ca
www.saskatoon.ca
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From: Tittemore, Adam 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 8:28 AM
To: Janzen, Heather 
Subject: CNC Speaker

Hi Heather,

Out of a phone call on Friday a request to speak has been received for the John A MacDonald Road 
renaming item on CNC tomorrow as follows:

Charlotte Rode
 John A. MacDonald Road

Can you add her to the list, and confirm with her today the details?

Adam

Adam Tittemore | tel 306.975.3240
City Clerk
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis
adam.tittemore@saskatoon.ca
www.saskatoon.ca
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